
DRAFT 
 
 
October 20, 2008 
 
Green Corridor Partnership 
City of Berkeley Mayor Tom Bates 
City of  Emeryville Mayor Nora Davis 
City of  Oakland Mayor Ron Dellums 
City of  Richmond Mayor Gayle McLaughlin 
LBL Director Steven Chu 
University of California Chancellor Robert Birgeneau 
 
 
Dear Members of the Green Corridor Partnership: 
 
The City of Albany would like to express its desire to become a participating member of 
the East Bay Green Corridor Partnership.  The City’s approximately 37 acre 
redevelopment zone, located along the I80/I580 freeway provides additional 
opportunities to develop a continuous green corridor running from Richmond to  
Oakland.  This area is currently under utilized and the City anticipates that anticipated 
turnover will present the potential for new, green businesses and/or green R&D in the 
City of Albany.  We welcome the opportunity to work together in developing new 
strengths for our overall region.   
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Robert S. Leiber 
Mayor 
 
 
 
  


